
On Tuesday, August 13, 2024, the Board of Commissioners conducted a regularly scheduled business 
meeting. 
 
The regular meeting began with the following recognitions: 

• Ryan Springs was recognized for his 20 years of service with the Town of Waxhaw and honored 
with a service award. 

• The Waxhaw Lions Club was recognized for their donation to the Parks and Recreation 
Department for a Communication Board. 

 
The Board of Commissioners approved the following: 

• Approval for Union County Tax Office to be charged with the collection of Fiscal Year 2024-25 
Tax Bills. 

• Adoption of Ordinance (ORD2024021) Amending Declared Temporary Road Closures for Events. 

• Adoption of Ordinance (ORD2024022) to Accept a Donation from the Waxhaw Lions Club for a 
Communication Board. 

 
The Board of Commissioners conducted the following Public Hearing: 

• For Text Amendment TA-016-2024 – An Amendment to add R2 Single-Family Residential Zoning 
District and Conservation Development Design Standards to the Land Development Code. 

 
During the leadership report, Town Manager Wells provided the following updates: 

• He expressed his gratitude to the Emergency Management Team for ensuring the health and 
safety of the Waxhaw community during and after Tropical Storm Debby. 

• He provided an update on the Town Campus. 

• Announced Waxhaw 101 will begin on August 28th in the Police Department Community Room. 
There are 26 applicants signed up to participate, the deadline to submit applications is August 
16th. 

 
 
 
 


